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Comments: My family and I have been a long time, regular visitor to Montana since the 1960s. We highly value

the wilderness aspect of Montana and hope that our children can continue to have that opportunity in the future.

Therefore, we strongly support Alternative D in the Forest Plan as the preferred alternate as described in the

Draft Plan.  We would prefer that Alternative D be strengthened to include additional wilderness areas in the

Gallatin Range. Additionally, the plan should be strengthened to further restrict ORV and other motorized

equipment/vehicles to protect quiet area use for those of us not enamored with noise and noxious fumes while

we are enjoying the natural environment.   Thank you for the opportunity to comment and for your consideration

of our comments.

 

Glen and Jane Hampton, and family


